
 
ST. FRANCIS SCHOOL, GUMA 

NOTICE 

 

Date: 1st October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Students 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for Puja Vacation from 4th 

October 2024 (Friday) to 19th October 2024 (Saturday).  

 

Normal classes will resume from 21st October 2024 (Monday).  

 

On behalf of the St Francis school Management, Staff and Students I extends warm 

wishes for a joyous and prosperous Puja celebration. May this festive season bring 

peace, joy, happiness, prosperity and success in your families. 

 

Enjoy your holidays and stay safe. 

 

 ‘Wishing you all a Happy Durga Puja” 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Principal   

St. Francis School, 

 Guma   

 

 

 


